TOGETHER WE CARE
State Employee Charitable Campaign

April 16, 2012

Mr. Peter Onofre

Secretary

New Beginnings Children's Home at Canaan Land Ranch, Inc.
400 County Road, #3821

San Antonio, TX 78253

Dear Mr. Onofre:
RE: 2012 State Employee Charitable Campaign (SECC) Application

Congratulations! The Local Employee Committee of the San Antonio area has approved your
organization for inclusion in this year’s State Employee Charitable Campaign (SECC). Your
agency will be listed in the brochure as shown below:

413004 New Beginnings Children's Home at Canaan Land Ranch, Inc.

The campaign will be conducted at state agencies and universities from September 1 through
October 31, 2012. Results regarding the amount raised by your organization in this year's
campaign will be available from the local campaign manager after January 15, 2013, with the
first quarterly distribution made no later than April 5, 2013.

If you have questions about the campaign, please contact me at (210) 352-7044.

Thank you for your interest in the SECC. M

Sincerely,

Hioe 07, lﬁm‘j@@/

Rose M. Gonzales
Local Campaign Manager

Local Campaign Manager for the State Employee Charitable Campaign
United Way of San Antonto and Bexar County P.0. Box 898, San Antonio, Texas 78293-0898 (210} 352-7000



